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Greetings 

BFC Council Voting 

Are You Interested in Contributing to BFC's Website? 

Greetings BFC Families! 

Please keep in mind, the deadline to submit your votes for the council election is this Sunday, 

April 23rd at midnight. If you haven't casted your vote yet, please go 

to www,belvederefamily,com/election/ or submit your votes by paper ballot at Sunday Service 

and give it to either Kester Wilkening, Akiko Morris, or Yuki Jones. 

In addition,  please keep Teri Onoda and the Onoda family in your thoughts and prayers. He 

was recently involved in a helicopter accident during military training in Maryland and is 

currently in the hospital. We will send updates when we find more information. 

 
BFC Council Voting (LAST CHANCE!!) 

Please visit our webpage to view all of our candidates' photos and bios, and vote for our new 



 

 

council members (preferred): www,belvederefamily,com/election/ 

Or if you prefer to submit a paper vote, please download and print out the BFC Council Election 

Ballot. After you fill out a paper ballot, you can give it to Kester Wilkening, Akiko Morris, or Yuki 

Jones. 

 

Please consider having a good breadth of demographics on the Council (age, gender, culture, 

experience, etc.) Again, voting ends at midnight on Sunday, April 23rd, so you have some time 

to think about who you would like to be on the Council. 

  

The candidates are: 

Djamel Bouachri, Dale Hoffman, Kimiyo Matthews, Matthew Learey, David Okamoto, Julia 

Okamoto, Renate Sato, David Wolf 

  

 
 

 
Do you like to blog? 

Do you have an eye for web design? 

Do you have any content suggestions for the BFC website? 

 

We are looking for creative individuals who would like to offer their various skill sets in 

enhancing the BFC website as well as learning how to maintain it. If any of these speak to you, 

please let us know at email@ belvederefamily,com and see how you can contribute to the 

further construction of the BFC website! 

 

Take a look at our current website: www,belvederefamily,com/ 

What would you change or add? 


